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AD HOC ANNOUNCEMENT | 06/08/2015 

 

conwert ends talks to acquire BGP portfolio 
 
 
Wien, 6 August 2015. The Administrative Board of conwert Immobilien Invest SE 
(“conwert”) today passed a resolution to end talks with BGP Holdings Europe 
S.à.r.l. with respect to the potential acquisition of the German residential property 
assets and platform of BGP Investment S.à.r.l., a subsidiary of BGP Holdings Europe 
S.à.r.l. After several weeks of detailed discussions, the Administrative Board of 
conwert has decided that the acquisition strategically currently would not be in the 
best interest of conwert and its shareholders.  
 
 
 
 
+ For more information, please contact: 

 
conwert Immobilien Invest SE 
Clemens Billek 
Head of Investor Relations – Corporate Communications 
T +43 / 1 / 521 45-700 
E cwi@conwert.at 

 
 
This release contains forward-looking estimates and statements that were made on the basis of the information 
available at this time. Forward-looking statements reflect the point of view at the time they are made. We would 
like to point out that the actual circumstances and, consequently, the actual results realised at a later date may 
differ from the forecasts presented here for a variety of reasons. 


